
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Prayer Partners, 
 

“As for me, I will behold thy face in righteousness: I shall be satisfied, when I awake, with thy likeness.”  
(Psalm 17:15) 

 
As I read this verse, I thought about all of the things that hold a Christian’s attention. Some of them are good; 
some of them are bad. Some of them have a proper place in a Christian’s life; some of them don’t. Ultimately, 
we can only be truly satisfied when our satisfaction comes from our relationship with our heavenly Father. 
He’s worthy of our complete satisfaction! 
 
In the month of January, we had the privilege of presenting the work to six different churches in Michigan and 
Indiana. We were greatly blessed to be with each of these church families. We were very thankful for the 
good weather that allowed us to travel without incident and not have to cancel any meetings. We also heard 
that three churches we visited last year voted to start supporting us in January! 
 
Our family is doing very well! We have been blessed and humbled at how well we’ve been loved on at every 
church we’ve been to. As a husband and a father, it means the world to me that my family has been so well 
taken care of! Ezekiel is growing and seems to have adapted to traveling very well. He has had a cough for 
the past week or so, and we’d appreciate your prayers for him.  
 
Thank you so much for your continued prayer and financial support! We trust that you’ll continue to serve 
Him right where you’re at. I’m so thankful that God allows us to be a part of His plan for the redemption of 
man! We know that it takes folks like you to send folks like us! 
 
In His service, 
 
The Daniel Lang Family 
 
 


